
 
 Dear Parents / Students,  
 
 
As the technical problems continue, the school is unable to conduct classes through Google Meet today. 
We regret the inconvenience.  
Instead, worksheets will be uploaded as per the schedule subjects per day. Mock Tests will be also 
conducted as usual.  
N.B.: Beginning from Tuesday i.e. September 22nd 2020, all are requested to attempt the Mock Tests 

on a serious note. The marks may be considered under unforeseen situations. 


